
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/19/2025 *1 
DOCUMENT NO. 01926-20251

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 3:01 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 2:54 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase 

Please send to Clerk’s office. 2025001 1 

From: lisa courtney <beachview221@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 11:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern 
Please deny the rate increase requested by Florida Power and Light. Between utilities, housing, groceries and medical 
expenses I, as well as many, many other senior citizens in Northwest Florida, struggle every month to pay my 
bills. Please do all you can to help us including the proposed rate increase from FPL. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Courtney 
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